
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/17/2018 5:22:21 PM
Subject: RE: January 19

I was planning on calling closer to the 23rd date in case his schedule changed. Will give the AAA a call 
tomorrow and get back with you.
 
hp
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 5:12 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: Re: January 19
 
​Have you been able to find anything for Aiken? He needs to be downtown around 11.

From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 11:00 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: FW: January 19 
 
FYI – this has been cancelled. Will work on something for Aiken.
hp
From: Ray Fontaine [mailto:rgfhccoa@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 10:53 AM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Re: January 19
Hank,
 
No problem. Whenever I can be of help just call.
 
Take care my friend.
 
 
Raymond G. Fontaine, Executive Director
Horry County Council on Aging Inc.
2213 North Main Street
P.O. Box 1693 Conway, SC 29526
843-248-5523/ 800-922-6283/ Fax 843-248-6361
 
 

On Thursday, January 11, 2018 9:26 AM, "Page, Hank" <hpage@aging.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Ray,
 
The LG’s schedule has changed since we spoke yesterday, and he will unfortunately be unable to make a stop 
this go-round after all. I hope this will not disappoint the Rockin-ettes, but I do appreciate your help checking in 
to see what was going on. Good talking with you, and hopefully he’ll be able to make something else in the 
Myrtle Beach area soon.
 
Hank
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